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FALCON NEWS
P R I N C I P A L ,  C L A Y T O N  C O B B
A S S I S T A N T  P R I N C I P A L ,  K A T H E R I N E  S U C K L E  

I T ' S  A  GREAT  T IME  TO  BE  A  FA LCON !

UPCOMING EVENTS!
TUE, 3/26
NO TUTORING THIS WEEK
5PM Arrival at the Cathedral for
Students singing at the Chrism Mass
6PM Dad’s Club Mtg @ Greg Redmond’s
Office- see flyer!

WED, 3/27
NO SCHOOL MASS THIS WEEK
SPIRIT SHIRT DAY!

THU, 3/28
8:15 School’s performance of the Living
Stations by 8th Grade
9:30 Community performance of the
Living Stations by 8th Grade
Last day to bring items for the SVDP
Lenten collection
NO TUTORING THIS WEEK

FRI, 3/29
NO SCHOOL- GOOD FRIDAY

SUN, 3/31
EASTER SUNDAY!

MON, 4/1
NO SCHOOL- EASTER MONDAY

Dear St. Joseph Families, 
If you noticed the graphic on the right, we
are now in the period of open enrollment.
This means that if you have not registered
yet, we cannot guarantee your child’s spot
for the upcoming school year. Registering
on time allows for us to predict how many
classrooms we need and how many
teachers we require. If there is only a
certain number of students registered and
the class fills up, this means the additional
students are placed on a waiting list. This
applies to current families as well. If you
are planning on it and cannot figure out
how to register your child, the office is a
phone call away and would love to provide
you with the assistance needed to
guarantee that your child has a place at
St. Joseph Catholic School. We anticipate
another increase in enrollment and hope
to see you as part of our Falcon Family!
Holy Week is upon us. If you have not
done so before, I encourage you to attend
the different liturgical events at St. Joseph
Catholic Church. We are blessed to be one
of the many important ministries of this
parish. We will have our students singing
at the Chrism Mass at the cathedral this
Tuesday! Additionally, our 8th grade is
performing our annual Living Stations of
the Cross on Thursday morning with 2
productions. Of course the focus of Holy
Week is to fully celebrate the Paschal
Mystery of Christ, part of that will be to
welcome new believers into the faith. We
have several students entering the church
at the Easter Vigil Mass and we ask that
you would keep them in prayer. St. Joseph,
pray for us.
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